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October 25, 2007


AA Self & Boat Storage, Inc.

9021 Ruland Road #A

Houston, Texas 77056

RE: Storage Units A29, A31, 333, 334

Dear Carlton:

This being the end of October I know we owe rental on our storage units but we have not yet received any billing from you. In fact, the last statement we have is dated From 9/1 To 10/1 which was paid with check #1366 on Sept 9th in the amount of $365.00 which cleared our bank on Sept 21st.

We seem to be having problems with out post office box as your office has told me on one occasion that your mail had been returned to them but I was not able to procure the envelopes from you to prove that to my local post office so it went ignored by them. I can’t help but wonder if part of the problem might not be on your end as well though as I have asked John a few months ago to send me a print out of our billing/payment history to AA and Ruland Road but what I received was a bill. I know at one point this year we were paid in full and have paid faithfully with every bill we receive however each bill seems to indicate that we are in arrears. This is not only confusing but puts our status as a 501c3 in jeopardy so we need to get to the bottom of this problem and fix it.

Again, I am asking you to please send a copy of our payment history to us so we can check it against our records. I would prefer a full accounting but if that is not possible then at least this year and the second half of 2006 would be helpful. The problem did not seem to begin until after we rented the additional spaces. In the meantime, enclosed is GCAM check #1369 for $700.00 to be applied to our account this month.

Thank you, in advance, for any light you can shed on this situation in trying to help us make sure we’re in good standing with you. If I need to come to your office with the GCAM Treasurer we can set up an appointment with you to do that as well.

Respectfully,

Judy Reeves

Chairman 

